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December 8, 2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

To Whom It May Concern:: 
Prime Time Communications, Inc has sent in a certificate of withdrawal to the 

Florida Dept. of State for December 31, 2009. I would like to request cancellation of our 
registration and/or certificate. 

We do not have any customer deposits. We always bill our customers for the 
month at the start of the next month; so their fmal bills will be sent the first week of 
January 2010. If there is a regulatory assessment due, we will pay it by its due date. 
Unfortunately, we have to cancel with Florida because we have always been a small 
reseller there, but your fees have increased from $50 to $700 per year. Our company 
cannot afford this. This is a hardship on small businesses; but not large ones. However, 
this is the FL PSC's rule, so I have no other option. 

If you have any questions, please call me at the number below. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 
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